
 
 

CELEBRATING THE COMMISSIONING OF THE USS  OREGON 
 

Whereas:  It has been more than 100 years since a ship in the United 
States Navy has borne the name USS Oregon; and 

Whereas:  In the summer of 2021, the Navy will commission the USS 
Oregon (SSN 793) as the twentieth submarine in the Virginia 
class; and 

Whereas:  The commissioning of the USS Oregon is a distinct and lasting 
honor for the State of Oregon and acknowledges Oregon’s long 
history in contributing to the nation’s defense; and 

Whereas:  It is with deep pride and faith in the USS Oregon, her officers 
and crew, that the citizens of Oregon celebrate the USS 
Oregon’s entry into the fleet to deliver advanced capabilities 
and undersea supremacy in the service of our nation’s 
defense. 

Now,  
Therefore:  We hereby proclaim the commissioning of the USS Oregon as a 

momentous occasion for our state and call upon the citizens of 
Wasco County to join us in celebrating the commissioning of 
the USS Oregon and welcoming the sailors assigned to the USS 
Oregon. 

 

Wasco County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
Scott C. Hege, Chair 
 
 
Kathleen B. Schwartz, Vice-Chair 
 
 
Steven D. Kramer, County Commissioner 
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